Novembeyr 19, 1969

Stanley W. Olson, M. D,

Director - |

Régienal Medical Programs Service
‘Department of Health, Education, & Welfare
9000 Rockville Pike | -

~Bethesda, Maryland 20014

 Dear Dr. Olson;

Thank you for your 13 November lettey in reply to my letter to
President Nixon. Iam, of course, aware of some of the budgetary
factors requiring your decisions. I simply wanted to make the
~ Administration aware that I do not approve of the priorities it
follows to arrive at the budget restrictions in H. E, W, and of the
éez‘i‘ibuén‘wess of the dismantling, vathey than rejuvenating of existing
programs. ' _ ' - :

Cbrdially,‘

' Henry Blackbuyn, M. D.

" HB/dnh





